
NORTHERN DINNER 
 
The Royal Naval Volunteer Reserve and Royal Naval Sailing Association Dinner will be 
held this year at the Athenaeum, Church Alley, Liverpool L1 3DD on:- 
 
Saturday 23 February 2019. 
 
RNVRYC are leading on the arrangements this year. 
 
The Athenaeum (Founded 1797) is three minutes from Central Station and six minutes 
from Lime Street Station. It is a learned society and the most prestigious gentlemen's club 
between London and Edinburgh.  Our reception will be held in the reading room and we 
will then ascend a floor to the dining room. 
 
I am very pleased that this years event will be attended by David Gilmour FICS, a ship-
broker and past Commodore of Royal Mersey Yacht Club (Founded 1844). David sails a 
Mersey Milne. As well as the Milne's the club has a fleet of Echells. 
 
The bar in the reading room will be open from  1830 and a welcoming glass of prosecco 
Colli Vincenti, The Prosecco.will be served before we move to dine. 
 

 
 
 
ATHENAEUM READING ROOM 
 
 
 
 
 



 
ATHENAEUM DINING ROOM 
 
MENU 
 
Starter 
 
Chicken and mango Terrine, Radish and pea shoots,Piri Piri dressing 
 
Main Course 
 
Paupiette of Plaice with spinach, baby leeks, clams and mussels, served with seasonal 
vegetables and potatoes. 
 
Dessert 
 
Apple madeline, toffee sauce, honeycomb, chantilly cream. 
 
Cheese board 
 
Tea and coffee. 
 
White wine  Penny Lane Sauvignon Blanc 
 
Red Wine    Chilinero Merlot 
 
House Port 
 
 



 
The cost is £50-00 per person. Dress Code  Black Tie/Mess Undress plus decorations and 
miniatures 
 
The address of the club is Athenaeum, 12 – 18 Church Alley, Liverpool L1 3DD (On the 
street directly opposite Marks and Spencer) 
 
There are myriad hotels for all budgets in Central Liverpool. Car parking is plentiful but 
expensive. 
 
Payment from RNSA members can be made by cheque to 
 
Cedric Loughran 
13 Moorhouses 
Hightown 
Liverpool L38 9ER 
 
who will forward the to RNVRYC and acknowledge your payment. 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact the event co-ordinator, Cedric Loughran by email 
cedric_loughran2750@yahoo.co.uk 
   


